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Happy 20th Birthday South Winds
Prez Says…
Twenty years ago, a group of residents decided that the time had come to take a leap of faith and make an effort to turn South Winds into a resident owned park.  Today we reap the benefits of that decision.  Some of your neighbors (Don Langlois, Harold Davies, and Francile Huser and many more who have died or moved) believed in the concept and put the sweat equity into getting it done.  And, many who still reside in the park dug deep and provided the cash necessary to convince the bank and the owner that WE WERE SERIOUS.  Thank you to all who were the other charter owners of South Winds shares giving us this wonderful community. 
Annual Meeting materials will go out this week.  Please come to meeting as an informed resident.  

Thank you to all who have provided us with incredible activities this past month.  Wasn’t the Tea wonderful?!
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  New Year’s Eve
Many of the Park residents ended the old year and started off the new 2011 at a dance at the Rec Hall. As usual, it was great fun!!! We all get to enjoy the time with our friends, maybe make some new ones, and just generally have a good time.  This year, Columba had family visiting, and the teenage grandchildren were having a blast, even though the rest of us were from the senior side of the spectrum, they didn’t seem to mind.  It was fun seeing how much they enjoyed being with Grandma. 

Again, our thanks to Pat Warren for making each and every dance something special.  If you’ve never attended one of the dances she hosts, you have missed out, because, she is a fabulous hostess.

For those of you who had other plans, we hope the New Year is a healthy, happy one.  May God bless each and every one of you.
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SHUFFLEBOARD NEWS
Shuffleboard is in full swing! We are having at least 6 full courts playing (sometimes all 8) at our 1:00 mixers, and, as usual, are enjoying the variety of Fun Fridays (dime day!). The
team is in gear, too, vying for first place with our yearly nemesis, the Vista team! Lessons are again being offered and take place every Thursday in February at 10:00 a.m. and are open to anyone interested in learning the ins & outs of shuffleboard.  Your own cue stick is not necessary - we have lots of extra ones available. The first in-park tournament will be a men’s & women’s singles, culminating in a battle of the sexes taking place Feb. 3thru the 5th. Happy
shuffling!
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We now have 5 new channels for our viewing pleasure.  They are 48, 49, 50, 51, and 52.  Anyone who would like a complete listing of South Wind’s TV channels may obtain one at the office.
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Dance Dance Dance[image: image7.jpg]






  
Valentine's Dance... Sat. Feb. 12 th

Come out and join the crowd, for there will be a "Groovy Kind of Love" going on. You all know "This Crazy Little Thing Called Love."  Well, Love Will keep Us Together."  You will have an, "Unforgettable" time. Everyone welcome. Come out and meet our new residents. The Choral group will be singing a few of your favorite love songs. 

Please bring appetizers or sweets for the head table. 
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Mardi Gras ... Sat. Feb.26th            Hosted by Pat Warren. 

Tickets $8.00 at the door 

7:30 to 11:00 PM 

BYOB and snacks for your table

Let the good times roll.  It is a night for outlandish costumes and glad rags.  We encourage you to dress in your Feathers, Fringes, and Flamboyant Finery.  Bourbon Street and the French Quarter await your arrival.  Don’t want to be recognized, wear a mask and be daring.         Music by Lee & Char        Everyone Welcome.
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OHIO Valentine’s Brunch

Friday, Feb 18, 11AM

Millie’s on 2900 Clark Rd.

Sign up sheet on bulletin board

Info: Shirley 922-2299

ILL-WISC.-IOWA Luncheon

Friday, Feb. 11t6h - 11:30 AM

Red Lobster

Sign up sheet on bulletin board

Info: The Kidd - Claire 924-1145

PA--WV--MD LUNCHEON 

Wednesday, February 9, 11:30am

Left Coast Seafood Co. 
750 US 41 Bypass N. 

Venice, FL. 

INDIANA Breakfast

Tuesday, February 8, 9 AM

Dutch Valley Restaurant

6721 S. Tamiami Trail

Sign up sheet on bulletin board

Questions - Suzy Summan-922-5978

NORTHEAST Luncheon

Feb 17, 11:30 AM

Troyer’s Dutch Heritage 

3713Bahia Vista Street

Sign up sheet on bulletin board

Info: Gerry Kochan 924-0892

         Elsie Raunick 927-7390
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 Tea Time
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REC CLUB CALENDAR
Feb. 2nd EZ STREET BAND

(Cabaret & Social) tickets required

Annual fundraiser for Rec Club

Feb. 9th NEWCOMER’S WELCOME BREAKFAST

8:30-9:30 AM

Invitation to new owners and renters only

Feb 9th  POT LUCK

(Double Density-singing duo)

Feb 12th  VALENTINE’S DANCE

7:30-11:30  (Lee & Char)

Feb 16th  SPAGHETTI DINNER

Hobby Club Fundraiser-tickets required

Feb. 19th  GARAGE SALE/BOUTIQUE

Rec Club fundraiser

Feb 23rd  POT LUCK

SOUTHWINDS variety show

Feb 26th  MARDI GRAS DANCE

7:30-11:30 - Joey Royale
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Blood Pressure Checks will be held the first Tuesday of each month from 9:00-10:30 in the Annex. Feb. 1, Mar.1, Apr. 5.  Jean Harwell - Sheila Aucoin
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WELCOME BREAKFAST

              A note to all new residents

and renters

.

As a first time resident you are important to us. A light breakfast will be held at the Rec Hall on Feb. 9, 2011 at 8:30 to welcome you and tell you a little about South Winds. You will be entertained by the South Winds Chorus and some additional solo numbers. 

Come, see what South Winds has to offer, and meet your new neighbors.  
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Time again to clean out closets and think about donating a few things to the Garage Sale Boutique.  We are looking for ladies’ and men’s gently used clothes, shoes, jewelry, and accessories.

We were very successful last year, thanks to your generosity. 

Please bring items to the Annex on Thursday evening or Friday morning before the sale on Saturday, February 19th. 
Info: Audrey Cassidy - 923-7951  



All money raised by the event goes to support the activities of the SOUTHWINDS RECREATION CLUB, so come, bring friends, let’s all participate.
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Sat, Feb. 19, 9a.m.-1p.m.
Items for the garage sale should be brought to the Recreation Hall on Friday, Feb. 18, between the hours of 9AM and 4 PM. All donations are welcome with the exception of large heavy furniture.
Saturday, Feb. 19th, the doors will open at 9AM and close at 1PM.  Be early, as the bargains go quickly.   We also will have a 50/50 raffle with two winners dividing the prize money equally.  

As usual, we will be serving Coffee/Donuts at 9AM, with lunch (potato salad, hotdogs beans, desserts & drinks) to follow starting at 10:30 AM

Sign up sheet for those willing to donate a dessert is on the bulletin board.

                   Call Denis Feeney if you have questions

GENERAL INFORMATION

1.  The Pelican Press is now available at the Rec Hall.

2.  Please do not put chaise lounges under the shade canopy, as, by law, we may not have anything sitting within 4’ of the edge of the pool.  

3.  If you have an activity at the Rec Hall in the evening, please remember to lock up when event is over.  We are sometimes forgetful and the Hall is left open overnight.  

Also, if you have changed the thermostat in the Hall, make sure that both ends are at the same temperature and return it to the 68 degree setting at the end of your event.  

4.  Laundry room is kept locked at all times.  If you are using the laundry facilities, please remember to bring your key.  

5.  Produce man is now coming to the Park on Friday mornings at 9:30 AM.
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  HOBBY CLUB



Watch the Video Breeze for projects.
   Note-no meeting on Feb. 21st due to casino trip. 

At this time, the Hobby Club has voted to remain a separate entity from the Recreation Club, as it was previously set up years ago.  To clarify the status of the Hobby Club, we are fully covered for liability for any activities occurring on the premises of South Winds.  

Although we have donated many times to the needs of the Park, most of our earnings have been donated to charitable organizations.  We will continue to support the Rec Club with any of their needs as previously done over the years.  Our latest donations to the Park are the lovely countertops at the Annex along with the refrigerator, coffee maker, toaster oven, toaster, and microwave, plus other furnishings. 

We have some exciting workshops being offered, so come and try your hand at them.   You are welcome to just come, bring your own projects or just chat with your friends.  It has been so nice to have such a large group.

Pauline Villeneuve

[image: image17.wmf]

Hobby Club Spaghetti Dinner
February 16, 2011  - $7.00

We will be featuring artists of the Park.  Bring your wallets; some items will be for sale. And there will be a Hobby Club craft table and 50-50 draw.  

Signup sheet for helpers with the dinner will be posted.

Ticket sellers for the first sitting:  5 p.m. #88
Jane Magnant 
 #94 Madeleine Ferraz 
 #122, Nora Chisamore  
Ticket sellers for the second sitting at 6:30 PM
#165Jean Harwell 

#240 Charlotte Lockett  
#256, Gerry Kochan  
Selling cut off date is February Feb. 12

Shut ins - Call Ray Villeneuve  922-1839
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   MUSIC SOCIAL FEATURING EZ STREET

February 2, 7 p.m. A fund raiser for the Recreation Club.
 COME TO THE CABARET!!!!!!!

Bring your own snacks and drinks, relax in our cabaret setting, and enjoy the musical offerings of EZ STREET

Tickets are $7 and are being sold by

Nora Chisamore  #122, Keith Damschroder #168, Phyllis Gouge  #123

Jean Harwell  # 165,  Yvonne Teevens  #263, Janet Waldron  #48    
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  March 1 and 3 - 6:30 PM

Last year our own SOUTH WINDS CHORUS presented us with a night of “Sip and Sing”.The Rec Club will sponsor it again this year but a little differently.  Two identical performances will be held in the Annex, with sixty free tickets passed out for each performance, March 1st and March 3rd.  

COME, enjoy some great music, sip some wine and have some cheese!! 

Asking a free will offering at each performance to cover cost of the wine and cheese. 
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A tour of five Southwinds Units and a Tea was held on Jan. 19, 2011.

Mr. & Mrs. Gene Sweet, Mr. and Mrs. Reggie Warren, Clara Jessie, Dolly Burdette, and Mr. & Mrs. Jim Maxwell offered their homes for viewing to the delight of more than 80 ladies dressed in their finest. 

After the tour all were served tea and a light lunch.  Prizes for the best hats were given to Jane Calkins, Mabel Lewis and Kathleen Feeney.  A gift was presented to each homeowner to express Cloud 9’s appreciation for opening their homes for the tour. 

The committee for this event, Jean Kyle, Shirley Sweet, Nancy Plumb and Celeste Mosher, with special help from Sharon Currie did a fantastic job.  Extra thanks to all the ladies who pitched in for clean up.  

Thank you, committee, everyone wants to do it again.  

.  
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COMING SOON!!!! 
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CLOUD NINE FASHION SHOW AND SALAD LUNCH
On Monday, February 14, at 12 PM, a Ham Salad Luncheon will be served in the Rec Hall.  

Following the luncheon, fashions from Patchington’s of Longboat Key will be shown.  

The event is limited to 100 and tickets at $5 each can be gotten from Jean Kyle, #79, Shirley Sweet, #216,  or Nancy Plumb, #44, and must be purchased by February 7th.    No tickets will be sold at the door.  

VARIETY SHOW

At the Feb. 23rd Pot Luck there was to be a Variety Show.  However, at this time, no one has come forward to offer their talents.  If you would like to participate, please call Sharon Currie  and let her know what you could do to make a show possible.   Time’s awastin’ !!!!
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Betty Laabs will turn 90 on February 7.  She’s at 7130 Beneva Rd, Room #110
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HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

MIKE & SHIRLEY COX, FEB. 2 - 54 YEARS

MARCEL & PERSUS MOYAERT, FEB. 6 - 60 YEARS

WALT & BARB SMITH, FEB. 21 - 55 YEARS

JIM & MARGARET MAXWELL, FEB 29 - 63 YEARS

ILLNESS REPORT FOR JANUARY

Glad to report that George Combden, Jerry Riegel and Carol Kachlic are all doing well after their stays in the hospital.  

Sibyll Storrs is now at Magnolia Nursing Home, 1507 Tuttle Ave
Betty  DeAnthony was in the hospital and is now at The Springs, room #217.
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Trash Talk
Waste Management is no longer going to pick up the large amount of trash that is left at the maintenance shed.  So, from now on please put any materials from improvement projects or replacement items out for pick up at your unit.  Maintenance will still pick up appliances if you call the office or put them out on Tuesday.  

If you are leaving the park well before a pick up day, normal trash can be taken to the maintenance area.  






